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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 4th March 2022 

Turn Kirklees Pink for Eden 

On 10th March we will join with other local organisations which are ‘turning Kirklees 

pink for Eden’.  We do not traditionally support local fundraising due to the financial 

burden it places on our parents.  In this instance having been approached by two of 

our families we asked the School Council whether they would prefer to support Comic 

Relief or Eden’s Army.  They chose Eden.  10th March is Eden’s 7th birthday so let’s 

help her celebrate by turning the area pink. 

On the 2nd page of this newsletter there is some information about the fundraising and 

the School Council have asked that everyone comes to school that day with a bit of pink 

on them, if they can, or just wearing something bright.  Cash donations can be made 

to school – or of course you can donate as per the flyer on page 2. 

 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

mailto:head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
mailto:office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medicines in School 

We have updated our policy for administering 

medicines in school in line with Kirklees policy.  We 

will only give medicines e.g. antibiotics, pain relief etc 

if absolutely necessary.  A form must be completed 

for all medicines including non-prescription ones – 

this includes cough sweets / soothers.  These also 

must be handed in to the office. 

 

Hand to Mouth 

The Hand to Mouth team were in 

school this week working with all 

the children.  Their workshops 

enhance and support our 

Religious Education curriculum 

and the children always enjoy 

their visits. 


